
REPORT

Happy Hill Project

The volunteers of NSS distributed vegetable seeds and saplings to the “Govt 

Children’s home Vellimadukunnu”. The volunteers also helped to prepare the soil 

for  vegetable  cultivation  and  handed  over  the  grow  bags  to  the  inmates  of 

Childrens Home on 5th off December,2020.


